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SEPTEMBER PARENT GUARDIAN INFORMATION LETTER: ASTHMA 

Date: 

School: 

As we begin a new school year, we would like to inform you that our school continues to participate in 
“We Share the Air”, a scent sensitivity awareness campaign. There are students attending this school who 
suffer from potentially life-threatening asthmatic conditions triggered by air pollutants. Exposure even to 
minimal odours may cause potentially life-threatening reactions.  

Very common severe chemical triggers are perfume, cologne, scented products, and personal care 
products (such as hairspray). These products may cause severe reactions for students. The safety and 
well-being of all our students is a priority. 

To ensure the safety and well-being of all students, please refrain from wearing scented personal 
products complying with our Scent Free Zone campaign at school and all school events. Please ensure 
that all caregivers are also aware of this campaign. 

If you have any questions, please talk to your child’s teacher or the school staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation in supporting a safe learning environment for all students. 

Yours sincerely, 

Name 

Principal, School 

July 2025
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